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People with disabilities face barriers to safe, equitable care such as inaccessible equipment and facilities or

provider bias. In this study, primary care and specialist physicians described challenges with caring for

patients with disabilities. Many expressed explicit biases such as reluctance to care for people with

disabilities, invest in accessible equipment, or obtain continuing education to provide appropriate care.
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